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MEETINGS 
BOD: 2nd Tuesday of each 

month 5:30 PM 

LEGION: 2nd Thursday of
each month 5:30 PM 

SAL: 1st Monday of each 
month 6:00 PM 

AUX: 2nd Wednesday of 
each month 6:30 PM

Kitchen Hours 

Food Available      
Fri, 3:00-7:00 PM 

Sun, 12:00-3:00 PM

Fish Fry Fridays    
Dine in or Take Out

3:00-7:00 PM 

FROM THE POST COMMANDER 

2020 has been a challenging year for our Post with the Covid 
shutdown for many reasons. While we were closed for more 
than three months and not earning any revenue, the costs of 
keeping the  Post going did not stop! Taxes, utilities, continuing 
payroll requirements, and costs involved in Covid compliance put 
a damper on the year’s finances and our ability to support our 
community. Several slides are included from the annual review 
report out of 2020 that summarize how our year went and 
details the challenges we have going into 2021.

I’d like to thank the leadership of every organization of our Post who have helped guide us through a 
challenging year and have continued to support measures to keep us viable. For those who value our 
Post, please step up into an Officer position in your respective organization to help provide input into 
the direction of our operations. There are many verbal suggestions that come to the existing leadership 
that would have more of a chance of being successful if there were volunteers coming along to 
support implementing the suggestions. The Ladies Auxiliary, Sons of the American Legion, and the 
American Legion Post all have openings to run for office for this coming May, with those elected  to 
assume their positions in June. Each organization designates two individuals to serve on the Board of 
Directors (BoD) along with the Commander of the Post and an appointed Treasurer. The BoD is the 
group that runs the operations of the lounge, building, kitchen, finances, and sets the future direction of 
the operations of the Post. To have your say on what happens going forward with our Post, you should 
join your organization and be nominated to the BoD. 

Due to Covid, the existing Officers in place were required to continue from the 2019-2020 voting year 
to the 2020-2021 year. All previous Officers stepped up and did so and it is now time for their 
replacements to be voted in.  I encourage those who care about our Post staying open to run for an 
office to have your voice heard to help steer operations and support our community. To run for an 
office, please contact:

• American Legion: Nomination Committee Chairman Dick Naylor
• Ladies Auxiliary: Aux President Diane Gridley
• Sons of the American Legion: Fill out nomination form and put in SAL inbox; 

questions should be referred to SAL Commander
 Tom Barto
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In closing, 2021 should have the focus of continued financial performance to maintain operational 
viability, as well as Veteran support in our community. The Covid restrictions in 2020 greatly hampered 
our ability to do our Veteran support activities, albeit our groups each managed to achieve the core 
objectives of each organization. Please help us continue into the future!

Greg Jensen, Commander 
Commander@CorningAmericanLegion.com

  BAR TALK 

One of the current topics of discussion has been why we switched to cans and whether we will switch 
back to bottles. Due to supply and demand issues under Covid, we started receiving cans in addition to 
bottles and in the fourth quarter of 2020 fully switched to cans to review if there was a cost benefit to 
lower prices and keep cans only. While there was a cost savings to carry cans, the savings was not 
enough to cover the cost of lowering the sell price by 25 cents. The savings did allow for the extension 
of the “bucket of beer” specials during games to Monday and Thursday games in addition to Sunday as 
the cost of selling five beer cans at a discount was covered. In addition to extending bucket sales, it 
has been evaluated to bring a sports package in for the games that we currently cannot get with 
Empire Access, which would be covered with the continuance of purchasing cans versus bottles. While 
there are those who prefer to have bottles, there are just as many who desire the sports package and 
extra days of bucket sales, and the decision lies with the Board of Directors to continue with cans or 
switch back to bottles with no sports package or extra days of buckets.

AMERICAN LEGION AUXILIARY

The Auxiliary has been laying low with activities due to the COVID -19  Hope all is staying well 
and safe.  Membership is important as we continue to try to support our Veterans.  Please pay 
your dues because at his point it is your support for the auxiliary, which helps keep us stay 
together.  DUES EXPIRE DECEMBER 31, 2020.  Thank you to all that have paid their dues.. 
Eventually if everyone would follow the COVID regulations, we would hope to be able to get 
back to some normality.  Be safe .

Diane Gridley, President.
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Ritual Team Members Needed

The Corning American Legion Ritual Team is recruiting new members  [ male and female ] who are 
available for duty especially through the week days . Training and uniforms are provided and you do 
not have to be a veteran to serve just be devoted to your duty . If interested please contact Dick 
Naylor at 607-962-5592 or email rnaylor5@stny.rr.com 

FOR GOD AND COUNTRY 

Richard G. Naylor ,  Past Post Cmdr. 
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Ritual Team/Honor Guard-Full Military Honors 
were provided for the following individuals: 
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MEMORIAL DAY OBSERVANCE:

The application for this years Memorial Day observance at the Veterans memorial in the City of 
Corning has been submitted and every indication is it will be approved. Planning is currently 
underway for this event. The Post will also be placing flags on the graves of Veterans at the 12 
cemeteries in southeastern Steuben County the Post takes care of. As always we are looking for 
volunteers for this event.

MEMBERSHIP MATTERS:

Membership is the key to supporting our Post and the four pillars supported by the American 
Legion. It is our foundation! I ask all of our membership to keep eyes and ears open for 
opportunities to invite new prospects and former members to the Post. We have a great facility 
and great members that support Veterans and the greater community and we have fun doing it. 
Any suggestions you may have about how we can increase membership numbers are greatly 
appreciated. Please feel free to contact me at gasmanrsm644@gmail.com .

Respectfully,

Russell S. Miller

1st Vice Commander 
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Phone: 607-654-7735 
Fax: 607-654-7961 
E-mail:
info@corningamericanlegion.com

CORNING 
AMERICAN 

LEGION 
8 River Road 

Corning, NY 14830 

If you know people who are  eligible to join   
The American Legion, American Legion Auxiliary,  

or the Sons of the American Legion, Please invite them to join.  

REMEMBER: It’s not the price you pay to be a member; 
it’s  the price you paid to be eligible 

Hours may vary 
with COVID-19 

restrictionsWe’re  on the net 
www.corningamericanlegion.com 

AUX
6:30PM

BOD 
5:30PM

LEGION

Springfield
5:30PM

5:30PM
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